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First name: Crystal

Last name: Powell

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: RE: Comments on CNF Mountain Ranger Districts Plan Revision

 

Thanks Scott. Appreciate you taking the time to provide comments.

 

See you on Wednesday.

 

 Crystal Powell 

District Ranger

Forest Service 

Cibola National Forest and Grasslands, Sandia Ranger District

p: 505-281-3304 x117 

clpowell@fs.fed.us

11776 Hwy 337

Tijeras, NM 87059

www.fs.fed.us 

 <http://usda.gov/>   <https://twitter.com/forestservice>   <https://www.facebook.com/pages/US-Forest-

Service/1431984283714112>  

Caring for the land and serving people

 

 

From: Scott Dietrich [mailto:scott_and_carla@me.com] 

Sent: Sunday, August 28, 2016 6:31 PM

To: FS-comments-southwestern-cibola <comments-southwestern-cibola@fs.fed.us>; Kohrman, Elaine B -FS

<ekohrman@fs.fed.us>; Powell, Crystal L -FS <clpowell@fs.fed.us>

Subject: Comments on CNF Mountain Ranger Districts Plan Revision

 

Elaine and Crystal,

 

Attached, please find my comments on the Cibola National Forest Mountain Ranger Districts Plan Revision:

Preliminary Draft Land and Resource Management Plan.  

 

Thank you both for your willingness to meet with Chris Norton and myself this coming Wednesday at 4:00 PM to

discuss the cross country ski trails at the top of the Sandias.  I look forward to seeing you then.

 

And, of course, thank you for all of the work that you do as our local Forest Management Team.  Please know

that it is truly appreciated.

 

Take care,

 

Scott Dietrich

13004 Sandia Point Road NE

Albuquerque, NM 87111

(505) 350-5233

 

 


